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Comments: I oppose the Sandia Peak mountain coaster. This area is used for activities where residents can

become more fit and healthy. The construction of the coaster will hinder our mountain biking and hiking

opportunities. In addition it would damage the already fragile ecosystem. Perhaps more mountain biking should

be encouraged in the form of a bike park such as Angelfire Bike Park in Angelfire NM. Thank you.

 


